
Warbstow Primary Academy and Nursery 

NEWSLETTER 33 -  Friday 17th June 2022 

What a glorious week we are having at Warbstow, summer has finally arrived.  And just in time for our super 

day at the beach.  The children had a wonderful day, smiles all round and so much fun.  Our values of team-

work, courage and resilience were evident in abundance!  The pictures below speak for themselves.  Enjoy! 

I hope you all have a lovely weekend.  Warm regards, Mrs Bancroft  

Kindness, Curiosity, Teamwork, Courage, Resilience, Respect 

Mrs Somers 

As many of you know Val Somers has been caring for her wonderful husband, Terry, for some years now.  He 

was suffering with dementia.  Sadly this week he passed away peacefully while at home with Val.  Mrs  Somers 

often chatted to the children about Terry and we have told them today that he has sadly died.  Val knows that 

she is in our thoughts and we will give her the space she needs to grieve with her family.   

NEXT WEEK YOU NEED TO KNOW….. 

Ten step  is planned for next Wednesday, whether permitting. All children will need PE kit. 



Uniform  

From September there will no longer be the require-

ment to buy yellow polo shirts with the school logo on 

them.  Instead children can wear a plain yellow polo 

shirt available from all retailers.  However, the logo 

shirt will still be available from our supplier should 

you wish to purchase it.  The school sweatshirts will 

continue to have the school logo on them and need to 

be ordered from PMG Schoolwear. A navy PE hoody and joggers will also required as part of the PE kit.  

Hoodies with the school logo will also available from PMG Schoolwear. PMG Schoolwear - Schools - Warbstow C.P. 

School - Cornwall  

New starter dates 

Some dates for our new Reception starter families and new families to Nursery.  

7th July—Teddy Bears Picnic, Parents and children, 2-3pm at the main School. 

12th July—Stay and Play coffee morning 10-11am at Nursery 

19th July—Transition morning, 9.30-11am. Children with in main School, parents with Mrs Bancroft at the 

Community Hall.  

September plans 

We are currently working on our plans for September, I will be in a position in a couple of weeks to write out 

to you with some curriculum news, our class teachers and other exciting news. 

Cups 

Thank you for the prompt return of cups awarded last summer.  

Lunches 

Please ensure lunches for next week are ordered by Sunday 19th June.  

Dates 

22 June 22—Ten Step 

28 June—Class 1 trip to RNLI Lifeboat station 

29 June—1 July 22—YHA Residential, Y5 & Y6 

6 July 22—Sports Day 

4 & 5 July 22 - Camelford transition days 

6 & 7 July 22—Camelford transition days 

7 & 8 July 22—Budehaven Induction Days 

18&19 July 22—Launceston College Transition Days 

20 July 22—Class 3 production, evening performance—not change to date.  

22 July 22—End of year celebration assembly  

26 July 22 – LAST DAY OF TERM 

5 September 22—Inset 

6 September 22– Inset 

7 September 22—Autumn terms begins 

https://www.pmgschoolwear.co.uk/school/warbstowschool
https://www.pmgschoolwear.co.uk/school/warbstowschool


 

 

 

 

 

 


